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Kevin Bain, Regional Clerk 
Region of Niagara \\

I

_ 

2201 St. David’s Road, PO Box 1042 
Thorold, ON L2V 4T7

. 

Dear Mr. Bain: 

Re: Private Sector Remediation Under the Region of Niagara 
Combined Sewer Overflow Funding Policy - 

At their regular meeting of January 16th, 2012 Council for the Town of 
Pelham received a copy of the City of Port Colborne resolution regarding the 
Combined Sewer Overflow Funding Policy and endorsed the following 
resolution:

‘ 

THAT Action Communication Item #3, Agenda Item 12.3 — City of 
Port Co/borne being a resolution requesting the Region of Niagara 
to reconsider the Combined Sewer Overflow Funding Policy to 
include remediation of all sources of extraneous flows within the 
designated areas of study on a case by case basis be received, 
endorsed and supported and that the City of Port Colborne and 
Regional Municipality of Niagara be so advised. 
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Municipal Offices 
.\_,. _ ,_ 66 Charlotte Street 

Port Colborne, Ontario 

L3K 3C8 PORT Corsoiuxiiz 
COMMUNITY & CORPORATE SERVICES DEPARTMENT, CLERK’S DIVISION 
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December 7, 2011 
Council 

Kevin Bain, Regional Clerk mb;] ActionE’ GQYUI ’ 

Region of Niagara 
2201 St. David's Road, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, Ontario L2V 4T7 

Dear Kevin Bain: 

Re: Private Sector Remediation Under the Region of Niagara Combined Sewer Overflow 
Funding Policy -| · · W " ‘ “ 

Please be advised that, at its meeting of November 28, 2011, the Council of The Corporation of the 
City of Port Colborne resolved as follows: 

Qi 
Whereas the City of Port Colborne has partnered with the Region of Niagara since 2008 to 
eliminate Combined Sewer Overflows in this Municipality;

. 

Whereas the elimination of extraneous flows at all sources defers Regional and Local Capital 
Funding costs for infrastructure upgrades and provides additional capacity for new 
development in Urban Areas; 

Whereas current studies and initiatives on source control in Port Colborne provide clear 
evidence that a major source of extraneous flow originates from the private sector (sump pump connections); 

Whereas the Region of Niagara has amended the conditions for eligibility for the Combined Sewer Overflow Funding Program in 2008 to exclude any funding for private sector 
remediation. 

Now therefore the Council of The Corporation of the City of Port Colborne resolves as 
follows: 

That the Region of Niagara reconsider the Combined Sewer Overflow Funding Policy to ‘ 

include remediation of all sources of extraneous flows within the designated areas of study,
V on a case by case basis. 

\/ 
That the Regional Municipality of Niagara be so notified. 

Telephone: 905-835-2900 Email: ashIeygrigg@portcoIborne.ca Fax: 905834-5746


